
 [ 8 ] VANUATU DAILY POST  |   Thursday, May 9, 2024

The Reserve Bank of Vanuatu (RBV) is pleased 
to announce the signing of a Memorandum 
of Understanding (MoU) with the Vanuatu 
Bureau of Statistics (VBOS) for the Financial 
Inclusion Demand Side Survey (DSS) 2024. 
This explicit agreement signifies a united 
effort to undertake the Financial Service 
Demand Side Survey 2024, as aligned to the 
National Financial Inclusion Strategy 2018-
2023.  
The RBV, as the lead authority on financial 
inclusion in Vanuatu, recognizes the 
importance of financial inclusion data both 
from Supply Side (Financial Providers) and 
Demand Side (Consumers). These data 
sets the bench mark in developing fitting 
evidence based financial inclusion policies 
and key action plans. 
The collaboration between RBV and 
VBOS, aims to conduct a household-based 
comprehensive survey, nation-wide to 
gather household and personal information 
on access to and usage of financial services.   
Acting Officer in Charge, Dr. Michael 
Hililan expressed gratitude to VBOS for 

their commitment to this partnership, 
emphasizing the importance of the Financial 
Service Demand Side Survey. He reiterated 
the significance of collaboration in achieving 
sustainable progress and affirmed RBV’s 
dedication to fostering such partnerships in 
the future.
The Financial Service Demand Side 
Survey2024 project is currently in the 
planning phase, with preparations underway 
for field data collection. Training sessions for 
enumerators and pilot tests are scheduled 
from 06th May to 17th May, followed by 
field data collection from May 20th to June 
14th, 2024. The final report is expected to be 
published thereafter.
RBV looks forward to the successful 
implementation of the survey and the 
insights it will provide to further embolden 
financial inclusion efforts in Vanuatu, leading 
to the development of the National Financial 
Inclusion Strategy Phase 2.
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